
From: celestenov@aol.com [mailto:celestenov@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 1:43 PM 
To: Thacher, Jill 
Cc: jallen@monalbuilds.com; pvl@umich.edu; rjlehman@umich.edu 
Subject: Lehman addition: Addendum to the Historic Distric Commission Application 
 
Dear Jill,  
I appreciate your visit to the site yesterday. I am writing to clarify two details and request one change to 
the plans.  The siding on the new addition will be a narrow profile, 6 - 8" to match the profile of the 
existing wood siding originally on the residence. Once we remove the aluminum siding to begin the new 
addition, I will know the exact dimension.  The upper bedroom will retain the existing window and 
although the drawing on the rear elevation appears to be another window added to the bedroom, this 
is drawn incorrectly and is in fact, a door. As listed in the packet, this door is 
the  Countryside door with a screen as shown in the application. 
 
We will adjust the drawings of the deck rail to reflect the bottom rail as flat as 
recommended by the commission. 
 
I would like to ask permission to adjust the length of the addition. The plans currently show the addition 
extending 15'-6" from the rear of the building. We will need to add a wall in the bathroom and adjust the 
area for the washer/dryer and would like leeway to allow for the addition to be no larger than 17'-0" from 
the rear of the building.  
 
Thank you for this consideration and I look forward to presenting this project to the commission.  Do I 
need to prepare any additional sketches for this meeting? 
 
thanks again. 
Celeste  
 
celeste allen novak FAIA 
celeste allen novak architect pllc 
1066 Knight Road 
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
734 846-3903c 734 747-7407 
Author:"Designing Rainwater Harvesting Systems: Integrating Rainwater Into Building Systems" To 
be published by Wiley - April 2014. 
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